
     We all know that when you join a gym, you're doing something good for 

yourself - building endurance, losing weight, strengthening your heart.  But did you 
know when someone joins the Y, they're committing to more than simply becoming 

healthier?  They are supporting the values and programs that strengthen our 
community.  Because at the Y, children learn what they can achieve, families spend 

quality time together, and we all build relationships that deepen our sense of 
belonging. 

     Maybe you, like many Y members, are saying, "Yes, I am so thankful for the 
support I get at the Y!"

 Or maybe you're saying, "Well that's nice for Y members, but how does it really 

make Sherwood better?"
 Good question!  At the Sherwood Y we aim to make an impact that extends far 

beyond our walls.  Our mission states that the Y is For All.  This takes a big 
financial commitment.  In 2016 we committed nearly $300,000 to providing 

financial assistance.  We subsidize memberships and programs for individuals in 
need, veterans and active military, and the city staff and police force who serve 

Sherwood so diligently.
 We also commit $45,000 each year to running high-quality teen programs free 

of charge.  As the working mother of a middle school student I know how difficult it 

is to manage that after-school time.  Too old for child care, too young and 
vulnerable to stay home alone for hours.  The Y's teen programming is designed to 

fill that gap.  Middle and high-school students can spend those after-school hours 
engaged, active and protected at the Y.  There's even transportation from both 

middle schools and the charter school.  
 Of course not all of our impact is tied to a dollar amount.  Each year, November 

through February, the Sherwood High School Swim Team descends on the Y's 
pool.  Seeing as the pool is only three lanes, adding in 45 high school swimmers 

takes some re-arranging.  Swim lessons, water fitness and lap swim schedules are 

adjusted.  More lifeguards are brought in, and this year the Y's swim coaches 
dedicate time and commitment to coaching the Sherwood High School 

swimmers.  Ensuring the high school swim team's success requires the flexibility 
and co-operation of all our members!  (There they go, strengthening the 

community again!)
 These types of partnerships are a vital part of making an impact in 

Sherwood.  On Sunday evenings, St. Francis church opens their doors to those in 
our community who do not have homes.  Volunteers transport guest to the Y for 

warm showers, then back to the church for a hot meal and an overnight stay.  

 Our commitment to strengthen Sherwood is the heart of what we do.  From the 
summer Lunch and Learn, to Robin Hood Festival, to supplying non-perishables to 

Helping Hands; the Sherwood Y longs to be involved and make a positive impact on 
Sherwood.  

 So build more than muscle.  Join us as we strengthen our community.
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